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Monday 4/10 Board of Health - CANCELLED

Katrina Kouhout

Th .}mnm 7 2 AN DAA

/

Hello Everyone -

Due to Monday being a Jewish Holiday, as well as, Dr. Smith not being able to attend, the Board
meeting is cancelled.

Our next meeting will be May 8th. Please note that due to several meetings being cancelled
the May agenda will be full and Dr. Woodley asks that all participants do their best to attend.

Thank You! Enjoy your evening!

Katrina Kouhout

Secretary to the Commissioner of Health & Mental Health
FOIL Compliance Officer

Medical Examiner's Office

Ulster County Departments of Health and Mental Health

Golden Hill Office Building

239 Golden Hill Lane

Kingston, NY 12401

Dr. Carol Smith, Commissioner of Health and Mental Health: (845)340-3009
Fax: (845)334-8337

Email: kare@co.ulster.ny.us

This electronic message contains information that may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. This information contained herein is intended for the addressee only.
vou are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents o
\_ .is message (including any attachments) is prohibited. If you have received this electronic
message in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the original message and all

copies.
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